
News from Great Alne 
Primary School 

Responsible, Respecƞul, Ready 

Dear Parents and Carers,                                                    

I hope this message finds you well. Another bust week, as always! 

I wanted to take a moment to thank everyone involved in making last Friday's 
school disco such a fantasƟc event. A huge thank you goes to FoS (Friends of 
School) for organising and running the evening – your Ɵme, effort and enthusi‐
asm are truly appreciated by us all. 

It was absolutely wonderful to see so many of our children enjoying them‐
selves, dancing with their friends, and making happy memories together. The 
smiles, laughter, and posiƟve energy throughout the evening really highlighted 
what a special school community we have. 

Events like these not only bring joy to the children, but also strengthen the 
bonds between families, staff, and the wider school community. Thank you to 
everyone who aƩended and supported the evening in any way. 

CongratulaƟons also to our school rock band who aƩended a concert on Mon‐
day evening in Kenilworth. You were absolutely amazing, and were true role 
models represenƟng Great Alne Primary School. 

A huge thank you to our lovely Year 6 children who visited their new second‐
ary schools on Wednesday. Again, you represented the school beauƟfully. I do 
hope you all enjoyed your transiƟon day. We are really going to miss you. 

Finally, I would like to express my thanks  to all the parents, governors, and 
staff who aƩended the meeƟng with the Local Authority on Wednesday even‐
ing, 2nd July. It was wonderful to receive such a warm and posiƟve response 
from families. A special thank you and welcome to the parents of our new chil‐
dren joining us in September – it’s lovely to be part of such a welcoming com‐
munity. This is a truly exciƟng Ɵme for the school as we move forward with 
ambiƟous plans to support our wonderful children.  



Thank you so 
much to FOS 
who organised a  

fantasƟc disco 
for the whole 
school! 





                

 

 

 

 

 

 



Dates for your Diary  Summer 2025 
 

Monday 7th July– Sport’s Day 1pm 

This event will be run by FITT4Kids at school from 1pm– end 
of the school day. All parents invited. 

 

Wednesday 9th– Friday 11th July 

PGL ResidenƟal Trip for Owls Class 

 

Monday 14th July– Whole school trip to Forest School Heart 
of England Site 

Please drop off your child from 8.40 am and collect at 
2.45pm. Children will need a packed lunch. 

 

Wednesday 16th July—Year 6 Leavers Cricket games and 

 pizza aŌernoon. 

3.30pm  onwards. Parents of Year 6 Leavers are warmly  

invited to aƩend. 

 

Thursday 17th July– Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly 

Parents of Year 6 children are warmly invited to aƩend 2pm 














